
NOTICE OF SUBMITTAL TO LEGISLATURE 

 
Agency:  Chiropractic Examining Board 

Clearinghouse Rule: 18-105 

 

On August 12, 2019, the Chiropractic Examining Board submitted CR 18-105, a proposed rule in 

final draft form, to the chief clerk of each house of the Legislature. On November 21, 2019, the 

Chiropractic Examining Board recalled the rule pursuant to s. 227.19 (4) (b) 4., Stats. With this 

Notice, the Chiropractic Examining Board is resubmitting CR 18-105, a proposed rule in final 

draft form with germane modification, to the chief clerk of each house of the Legislature 

pursuant to s. 227.19 (4) (b) 4., Stats. The germane modification revises ss. Chir 4.04 (3) and 

10.03 to reflect s. 446.02 (7) (d), Stats., which provides a chiropractor may delegate x-ray 

services only to a chiropractic radiological technician or a health care professional acting within 

the scope of the health care professional’s license, registration, or certification.  

 

The Governor approved the proposed rule under sec. 227.185, Stats., on August 9, 2019. 

 

 

 
 


